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Hi this is my written submission for Cottam solar project, I'm doing it this way as the
submission form is so complicated also I would of liked to of attended the open floor
meeting today at 3pm but I'm at work like many other people, I don't understand why this
wasn't this evening when people could come after work!

You all know that doing these massive solar farms are not the answer, you all know they
won't provide us with energy when we need it in the winter, you all know that this is just
for the rich to get richer! You all know that the best options for solar is on everyone's home
roofs tops or brown field sites, there's not one ounce of care towards any of our
communities that will be affected by this huge scale solar, there's not one ounce of care
towards our wildlife, trees, or hedges.

How on earth you all think that doing this is perfectly fine we will never know; we find
you all scary and worrying that you all think that this is ok to destroy our area!!!

It's pure greed none of this happening to any of you so why would any of you care about
any of us!
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